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Your Ref: 

Dear Mr Lloyd 

Re: Gosport - Dr Jane Barton 

I write with regard to our attempts to review the decision by the CPS not to bring any prosecutions. I enclose a 
copy of the letter dated 28 September 2010 from Mr Nigel Gibbs who is now handling this. 

Please can you consider the letter. It seems to us that we are just being prevented from getting hold of the 
relevant medical experts reports and statements. 

I would be grateful for your thoughts on this, in the context of the situation in general. Many thanks. 

Best wishes. 

Yours sincerely 

John White 

Enc. 
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